JU - JITSU EUROPEAN UNION



Nieuwegein, the Netherlands, May 2018,

Dear member federations, dear friends,

In the recent meeting in Abu Dhabi, the JJIF Board decided to grant the organization of the Ju-Jitsu World Championships, for the next three years, to the UAE Ju-Jitsu Federation.

The World Championships will be organized for all age categories (Seniors & Masters AND U18 & U21), as a unified event, over one week, at the end of November each year (2019, 2020 and 2021).

Under these circumstances, the JJEU must reorganize its calendar of activities, as holding a European Championship U18 & U21 at the end of October would put too much financial pressure on our member federations and would make it impossible for athletes, coaches and referees to attend both events.

Therefore, we kindly ask you to consider moving of the date of the Ju-Jitsu European Championship U18 & U21 to the first part of the year – we suggest March or April.

We kindly ask you to send your proposed dates to the JJEU General Secretary, so we can share your opinions with all JJEU member federations.

With kind regards, The JJEU Board

Rick Frowyn JJEU General Secretary















JU - JITSU EUROPEAN UNION







JU-JITSU EUROPEAN UNION (JJEU), Address of the office: Am Nepomukplatz 4, 76661 Philippsburg, Germany











